
From: City Council
To: Eduardo Montesino; Vanessa Quiroz; Maria Orozco; Kristal Salcido; Casey Clark; Jimmy Dutra; Ari Parker;

cityclerk
Subject: FW: I won"t be there this evening, so here are my thoughts.......
Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:03:08 PM

 

From: steve trujillo <cruztbone@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 4:02:56 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)
To: Nick Calubaquib <nick.calubaquib@watsonville.gov>; mayor@cityofwatsonville.org
<mayor@cityofwatsonville.org>; City Council <citycouncil@watsonville.gov>; citymanager
<citymanager@watsonville.gov>
Subject: I won't be there this evening, so here are my thoughts.......

1.  we NEED the urban forestry management program as proposed. it needs to be passed and in place
as soon as possible. global warming is real. 
2.   we NEED the tiny village project on the Presbyterian church property. it needs to be approved and in
place as soon as possible.  with the unhoused population up %15 since last year in Watsonviille ,  we
need as much low cost housing as POSSIBLE. 
3 . Governor Newsom just announced that more than 1 million fentanyl pills were seized last month in CA.
think that Watsonville is somehow exempt from this evil ?  it is not. and the migrants without official
papers ARE NOT THE REASON.  the demand for fentanyl among US born is quite high and it is now a
commodity  for some to get rich and be STUPID. as someone who picks up trash along the levee and Atri
park daily, i will remind all of you and our city employees, if you see pills you cannot identify, call and
report it to the WPD. this stuff is a scourge of civilization and sadly, that includes our city. 
4. still, too many potholes in the industrial section of the city and also Bridge street. 
 that is all for now.  
Steve Trujillo
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